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 recently hosted the EDWARDSVILLE – Edwardsville High School ILMEAAll-
District Music Festival.

The festival showcased more than 600 talented students grades 6-12 from all over 
Southern Illinois. Young musicians from Edwardsville High School, Civic Memorial 

and more participated in the festival, which took place High School, Alton High School 
on Saturday, Nov. 5. 



Edwardsville High School Orchestra Director Victoria Voumard said the students 
were selected by audition over a month ago.

“The band, choir and orchestra ensembles each gave riveting performances and 
demonstrated musicianship skills that seemed well beyond their years," she said.

 



 


